
 

 

 
18 March 2021 
 
 
Mr Theo Samartzopolous 
NSW State Secretary 
Plumbing Trades Employees Union 
By email: theo@nswplumbersunion.com.au 
 
Dear Secretary 
 
Re: Riverside Resort @ Port Resort – Solidarity Union Rates 
 
On behalf of the Members, Executive, and staff of the United Services Union, I would like to extend 

an invitation to you and your members to stay at our Riverside Resort @ Port along the beautiful 

Hastings River in Port Macquarie at a special discounted rate of 10% off. 

The USU’s holiday resort offers waterfront cabins and motel accommodation, as well as additional 

motel rooms and caravan sites. The resort offers our members and the general public an affordable 

holiday, great fishing, and access to the best that Port Macquarie has to offer. Our members have 

enjoyed discounted rates and preferential booking at Riverside Resort since the union purchased it in 

1985. While we’ll continue to offer specially discounted rates to our members, we’d like to extend our 

Solidarity Union Rates to members and staff of the Plumbing Trades Employees Union. The solidarity 

rates are 10% off our public rates. 

Please know that to ensure our members have continued access to their park in the high season, the 

park is generally not available for non-USU members from mid-December through early February. 

However, outside of peak seasons, we’re happy to extend our discount to all your members and staff. 

We’ve always viewed access to the Riverside Resort as a great benefit of membership at the USU, and 

hope that extending a discount to your members will help add value to membership in the Plumbing 

Trades Employees Union as well. 

I hope you’ll be excited to share this new benefit with your members and we’d appreciate any 

opportunity to promote the park and our discounted rate through your social media, website, or any 

print publications where it may be appropriate. Any opportunities can be communicated to our 

Manager Administration and Finance, Erik Jansen at ejansen@usu.org.au. 

We’re proud of our Riverside Resort, and offering our members a great, affordable place to holiday 

has helped the USU become part of countless family traditions. We’re excited to welcome your 

members and help them start their own traditions at Riverside starting in 2021. 

In solidarity, 

  

Graeme Kelly OAM 

General Secretary 


